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Subject: Arrest of Kaitlyn Birchman 

Person Providing Information: Sgt. Karl Miller 

Email Address of Provider: karl.miller@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 858-285-6111 

Media Contact:       

Date of Release: 01/02/2019 

Time of Release: 1000 hrs 

  

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
Based on an ongoing investigation by the Sheriff's Department Financial Crimes Unit, Kaitlyn Birchman was a suspect for 
felony embezzlement from the Imperial Beach Charter School PTA funds.  Based on the investigation, a felony warrant 
was obtained in November and put in the system for Birchman's arrest.  Birchman was arrested by Temecula Police 
Department today, (January 2

nd
) at her residence in the City of Temecula in Riverside County. 

 
The Sheriff's Department Financial Crimes Unit (FCU) was notified of the arrest and the detectives from FCU responded 
to Riverside County to interview Birchman.  Birchman cooperated with the investigators and spoke to them about the 
alleged embezzlement.  After the interview and the booking process in Riverside County, Birchman posted bound. 
 
San Diego District Attorney's Office was notified of the arrest and trial dates are currently pending.  
 


